
 
 
For immediate release — Thursday, September 11, 2025 
 

University of Lethbridge to launch new research 
centre 
 
Media are invited to attend the launch on Friday, Sept. 12, from 9:30 to 11 a.m. 
 
The Centre for Feminist Research (CFR) at the University of Lethbridge is designed to 
bring together scholars from across campus who are working on feminist research, 
whether they are faculty members, post-doctoral fellows, graduate students or 
undergrads. 
 
“This centre is about amplifying the voices of feminist researchers across disciplines,”  
says Dr. Tara MacDonald, director of the CFR. “The idea is to create an interdisciplinary 
hub and a space to honour their work and inspire change.”  
 
In addition to MacDonald, Ryan Crosschild, an assistant professor, will be affiliated with 
the centre. Along with showcasing and celebrating research that’s already being 
conducted, they foresee that collaboration amongst researchers could also identify 
funding opportunities, expand course options for students and foster partnerships with 
community groups.  
 
The Centre for Feminist Research will be launched publicly on Friday, Sept. 12, from 9:30 
to 11 a.m. in the Science Commons Atrium. Media are invited to attend all or part of the 
launch. MacDonald and Helstein will be available for interviews following the launch. 
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Contact  
 
Caroline Zentner, public affairs advisor 
University of Lethbridge 
403-394-3975 or 403-795-5403 (cell) 
caroline.zentner@uleth.ca 
 
Our University’s Blackfoot name is Iniskim, meaning Sacred Buffalo Stone. The University 
is located in traditional Blackfoot Confederacy territory. We honour the Blackfoot people 
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and their traditional ways of knowing in caring for this land, as well as all Indigenous 
Peoples who have helped shape and continue to strengthen our University community. 


